
 

Cervical Screening in General

Practice: self-collection eligibility

policy change and the intermediate

risk pathway

WHEN Tuesday, July 12th 2022

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

The Cancer Institute NSW and Royal College of General Practitioners

are partnering in a one-hour webinar (date) to educate General

Practitioners about the change to the self-collection policy and the

critical role that General Practitioners play in supporting this change.

The webinar will additionally include education on the clinical

management of women at intermediate risk in the NCSP.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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